
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The East Penn School District 2021-2022 proposed final budget, in the amount of 
$162,900,479 was adopted during the May 10, 2021 regular meeting of the Board 
of School Directors.  The budget is open for public inspection at the Administrative 
Offices, 800 Pine Street, Emmaus, PA, during regular business hours, and on the 
district website, www.eastpennsd.org.  Final adoption of the 2021-2022 budget is 
scheduled to occur during the June 14, 2021 regular meeting of the Board of 
School Directors. 

ROBERT E. SAUL, TREASURER 


